
 
Request for Proposals 

From Indigenous Non-Profit Housing Providers 
To Lease and Operate Affordable Rental Housing 

At 218 Carlton Street 
 

ADDENDUM #4 
January 8, 2021 

 
Please note the following changes to the Request for 
Proposals. Proponents are to adjust their Proposals 
accordingly: 

 
1. The RFP closing date is changed to January 20, 2021 at noon. The closing date 

is no longer January 15, 2021 at noon.  
 

2. The closing date for questions has been changed to January 13, 2021 at noon.  
 

3. Provide a response in your Proposal to an additional part (v) under Section 6.3, 
as follows:  

 
(v) Demonstrate the Proponent's capacity to consult with the local community 
and relevant stakeholders and to facilitate the integration of the proposed 
housing into the community, by providing the experience of the Proponent, 
partner or consultant that the Proponent has previously worked with or intends to 
work with, in planning and carrying out community consultation processes for 
new affordable housing or similar developments. 


